
 

 

      January 5, 2022 
 
 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
State Capitol Building 
500 East Capitol 
Pierre, SD  57501-5070 
 

Re:  New Rate Schedule Rate 45 
 Compliance Filing  
 Docket No. EL22-024 

 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Montana-Dakota Utilities Co. (Montana-Dakota) herewith electronically submits the 
following tariff sheets reflecting an effective date of service rendered on and after 
January 6, 2023 in compliance with the Commission’s approval of High Density 
Contracted Demand Response Rate 45 at its regular meeting on January 5, 2023:  
 
Electric Rate Schedule - Section 1 

• Table of Contents 2nd Revised Sheet No. 1 
 
  Electric Rate Schedule - Section 3 

• High Density Contracted Demand Response Original Sheet Nos. 20 through 
20.2 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
      /s/ Travis R. Jacobson 
 

Travis R. Jacobson 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 

 
 
Attachments 

 

V ~g~~A-DAKOTA 
A Subsidiary of MDU Resources Group, Inc. 

400 North Fourth Street 
Bismarck, ND 58501 
701-222-7900 


